
SHAC Meeting 9/17/2018 

 

Members Present: Michelle Bryant RN 

   Cleone McClure RN 

   Tommy Bryant  Chair 

   Shasta McClure Teacher 

   Dylan Bryant HS Student 

 

Members reviewed Wellness plan, no new suggestions are made for changes or 

additions. SHAC funds are needed for the nurses to equip the safe rooms, and 

class rooms with emergency buckets. These buckets contain water, snacks, first 

aid supplies, and other items that provide things that may be needed if students 

are in their classrooms/safe rooms for an extended amount of time. The vote is 

unanimous to allow this money to be given to the nurses.  Membership is 

discussed, and there are no solutions suggested to increase membership. Of the 

members present, time is the biggest obstacle to this committee. Next meeting is 

scheduled for November 26, 2018 at 415.  


